
ACTION REQUIRED: COVID-19 VACCINATION GROUP 4 ROLLOUT  
  
Healthpoint was recently endorsed by the DHB SRO COVID Programme group and the Ministry of 

Health as the national directory for all COVID vaccination sites, providing all New Zealanders with 

access to a ‘single source of truth’ for all vaccination site location details. 

Healthpoint are now ready and are eager to ensure vaccination sites are on Healthpoint, in 

preparation for the Group 4 rollout on Wednesday 28th July. 

Healthpoint’s national directory of COVID vaccination sites will be used by the public, 0800 phone-
operators and by national campaigns including www.karawhiua.nz.  
 
If your organisation is providing COVID-19 vaccinations please updated your Healthpoint profile 
now, if you haven’t already. 
  

 
If you need any assistance, please contact Healthpoint on info@healthpoint.co.nz or (09) 630 0828. 
 
Thank you for your support in developing this national directory. 
 
Ngā mihi, 

 

http://www.karawhiua.nz/
mailto:info@healthpoint.co.nz

